
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The ham radio license is your gateway 
to the worldwide excitement of amateur radio...... 

 

The Bella Vista Radio Club offers license testing through the ARRL VEC. The 
testing sessions take place on the 2nd Saturday of each month at two 
locations: 
 

10:00 am 
Shiloh Museum of Ozark History 

(In the old General Store building on museum grounds) 
118 W. Johnson Ave. 

Springdale, AR 
Walk-ins are welcome at this location 

 
2:00 pm 

** Bella Vista Public Library 
11 Dickens Place 
Bella Vista, AR 

** Registration required for this location.  To register, 

contact Robert Hill – K5NZV at: 

501-467-0521 or ark5nzv@gmail.com  

 

For more information: 
● Web: https://bellavistaradioclub.org/testing/  
● E-mail: info@bellavistaradioclub.org  

mailto:ark5nzv@gmail.com
https://bellavistaradioclub.org/testing/
mailto:info@bellavistaradioclub.org

